

An Urgent Call for COVID Relief!

1 message

Handi-Care Intl. <newsletter@handicareintl.org>
Reply-To: us7-325c563de9-b839715b63@inbound.mailchimpapp.net
To: Sulo Krishnamurthy <info@handicareintl.org>

Mon, May 24, 2021 at 7:58 AM

View this email in your browser



Newsletter 173 - May 23, 2021

Dear Sulo Krishnamurthy,

Handi-Care Intl. thanks all the donors and supporters for donating to the fundraising event, Beats and Vibes and for the COVID Relief Funds. The money you have donated would be used to provide medications, oxygen supply, non-perishable food, etc. Please visit <u>Handi-Care Intl.</u> to see highlights.

As you know, Handi-Care Intl. supports the Amar Seva Sangam, India, which houses integrated schools with dormitory accommodation for children with special needs, vocational training centers and multi-faceted rehabilitation centers. During this pandemic, social distancing norms can not that easily be followed by people with special needs as they require assistance from staff around the clock at close proximity. Safety, health and hygiene of people with special needs and their caregivers are particularly important which we administer through staggered work shifts, limiting the number of people using the space and contacts, etc..

Amar Seva Sangam supports about 20 000 people with special needs in 7 municipalities in its catchment area. During the 1st wave of the pandemic, it has served safety kits, non-perishable food, medications and conducted awareness programs to more than 1600 families identified as the most needlest of them. The present second wave is affecting a much larger number of people. Please support Amar Seva Sangam's initiative to provide safety kits, medications, oxygen supply and non-perishable food for about 5000 of those people with special needs who are either single, living alone, profoundly disabled with dependency on caregivers, elderly or from poor families.



Please click the link to watch Mr. Sankara Raman, Secretary of Amar Seva Sangam, explaining the prevailing conditions and the initiatives undertaken.

Please join hands by contributing to one or more sets to support a family with special needs for a month. A donation of \$50 per month per family will cover the cost of all the items mentioned above. **Please** click here to send your donations. Thank you!

Please add our email addresses, newsletter@handicareintl.org, and communication@handicareintl.org, phone number, 647-853-4419 to your contact list so our emails/messages can reach your inbox.

Thank you!

Warm Regards,

Handi-Care Intl. Team









Our mailing address is:

38 Larwood Blvd., Toronto, Ontario, M1M 2M5 Canada | info@handicareintl.org | T: +1 (416) 293 3994

You are receiving this email because you have contributed to the Handi-Care Intl.

You can unsubscribe from this list.

Copyright © 2021 Handi-Care Intl. All rights reserved.

This email was sent to info@handicareintl.org

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Handi-Care Intl. BN889046397RR0001 · 38 Larwood Blvd · Toronto, ON M1M 2M5 · Canada

